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Richard Collier - IRM 1 LashBrooke 

From: "Young, Greg" <GYoung@bassberry.com> 
To: <richard.collier@state. tn.us> 
Date: 711 912006 3:54 PM 
Subject: IRM 1 LashBrooke 
CC: <ray@safeTsystems.com>, <CWelch@famismathews.com>, "Thomas, Scott" 

<SThomas@bassberry.com> 

Richard, 

This email is to confirm that the contract between IRM Utility, Inc. and LashBrooke Corporation regarding 
on-site sewer service at LashBrooke Subdivision in Blount County was terminated as of June 19, 2006. 

Let me know if you have any other questions. 

Greg 

Gregory T. Young 
Bass, Berry & Sims PLC 
AmSouth Center 
3 15 Deaderick Street, Suite 2700 
Nashville, TN 37238-3001 

NOTE: This email may contain PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended only for the use of the specific individual(s) to which it is addressed. If you are not an 
intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized use, dissemination or copying of this e-mail or the information contained in it or attached to it is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, plea~e delete it and immediately notify the person named above by reply e-mail. Thank you. 

To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we must inform you that, unless specifically indicated otherwise, this message 
(including any attachments) was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, by the addressee or any other person for the purpose of 
(A) avoiding U.S. Tax-related penalties or (B) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any tax-related matter addressed herein. 


